
Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 

Newyddlen Tymor y Gwanwyn– Mai 13 2022 

Newsletter – Spring Term – 13th May 2022 

Email:  samail@hwbcymru.net 

 Website address: www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 

 

FANTASTIC NEWS!! – From September we can now offer wrap around care for 

nursery pupils, meaning all nursery pupils can be looked after in school until 

5.30pm. Please spread the word. We have spaces available throughout the 

school. 

 

Please read the Clwb Hapus newsletter sent out to all pupils via e mails and in 

book bags.  

 

JUNIOR PARENTS – in years 3,4 and 5. Please look out for a letter coming 

home today regarding a residential trip next year to Robin Wood activity centre 

near Wrexham. An exciting opportunity for our pupils who we feel have missed 

out in recent years because of the impact corona virus has had. Please return 

reply slips back to the school office by Monday 23rd May.  

We will also email a copy of the letter to you.  
 

When the weather is fine our pupils spend a lot of time outdoors. Therefore, we 

ask that all pupils make sure they have their own Water bottle in school and can 

parents make sure that all their child’s belongings are clearly 

labelled. Children are removing jumpers/cardigans etc, it is becoming 

increasingly difficult to match them to the owner. Please also make 

sure your child’s PE kits are in school, Thank you. 

 

QUEENS PLATINUM JUBILEE PICNIC LUNCH 

Friday 27th May – Menu can be found on the school website under the lunch menus tab.  

Thank you to all to took the time to answer the survey question. Newydd are now asking 

for sandwich choice numbers. Could you could complete the slip below and return to 

school next week, Thank you. 

(Pupil Name) ………………………………………………………. would like to order; 

Cheese sandwich    

Ham sandwich   

Tuna Sandwich   

mailto:samail@hwbcymru.net
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INTERNET SAFETY – We have been made aware this week of some unsuitable 

internet use. We would like to remind our pupils that it is very important to stay 

safe online and to be kind to others. Mums and Dads please see link below which 

has a useful guide on chatting with your children about internet safety. 

HTTPS://SAFERINTERNET.ORG.UK/GUIDE-AND-RESOURCE/PARENTS-AND-CARERS 

GENTLE REMINDERS 

• Snack - Please remember to send in your child’s snack money (Foundation 

Phase). Thank you to all those who are sending in snack money each week.  

• Fruit Club - for juniors runs every day before breaktime for the 

pupils to buy a healthy snack. Please send in 20p per day or £1.00 

per week if your child wishes to buy a piece of fruit. We have apples, 

bananas, oranges, pears and raisins.  

• Swimming – Mrs Drews class Tuesday afternoon. £3.50 (Payments online) 

Please remember swimming kits. 

 

 

 

Week 1 Menu 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breaded Fish 

Stars or  

Oven Baked 

(Vegetarian) 

nuggets with 

baked diced 

potatoes + beans 

Meatballs + Pasta in 

tomato sauce with 

garlic bread. 

 

Veggie meatballs + 

pasta in tomato 

sauce with garlic 

bread. 

Roast Dinner  

Or  

Veggie roast 

dinner. 

Chicken Curry + 

naan with 

vegetable rice 

or 

Sweet potato 

and Vegetable 

Curry with rice 

and naan bread. 

Beef Burger in a bun 

Chips + veg sticks 

with chips. 

 

Salmon Tortellini in 

tomato sauce with 

garlic bread. 

Lemon Muffin Raspberry sponge + 

custard 

Cooks Fruit 

cake. 

Fresh Fruit and 

yoghurt. 

Chocolate Muffin. 

Fruit and water made available daily. 

A choice of sandwiches and Jacket potatoes with a choice of fillings are also available daily. 
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